
February 2023

Greetings!

Winter has certainly shown up on Casco Bay! These colder months are considered the "off-
season" here at CBL and we use this time to prepare for the warmer weather ahead. The Bay
Mist recently returned from her routine, biennial, dry dock maintenance at the shipyard.
The Machigonne is up next, and details related to alternative vehicle service are included
below. We encourage you to sign up for our text alerts if you have not already done so to
ensure you receive any service updates related to weather. Stay warm!

Machigonne Offline for Routine Dry
Dock Beginning on February 27th

The Machigonne II will be delivered to the shipyard for a routine
dry dock and Coast Guard hull inspection on Monday, February
27th. Depending upon weather and the schedule for repairs,
she may be at the yard for approximately 6 to 8 weeks. During
this period of time, as is the customary practice, Lionel Plante
Associates will provide vehicle transportation to and from
Peaks on a temporary alternative vehicle schedule. Passenger
service will continue to operate on the regular sailing schedule.

The alternative vehicle schedule can be viewed here on our
website, will be posted on the vessels, and is available in the
terminal. LPA will be running their larger vessel so capacity per
trip will also be increased and vehicles will be loaded on a first
come, first served basis. Reservations can still be made for
commercial vehicles through Casco Bay Lines.

Birthdays

Nick Bishop
February 11

  
Renee Dineen
February 17 

 
Michael Bryand

February 24

Nick Mavodones
February 24
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https://www.cascobaylines.com/text-updates/
https://www.cascobaylines.com/schedules/
https://www.facebook.com/CascoBayLines
https://www.instagram.com/cascobaylines/

